WEST LEEDERVILLE
PRIMARY

Dear Parents and Carers,

COVID-19 update

No news is good news for Western Australia. As you are aware, we have not moved into Phase 5
of COVID-19 recovery, due to the unfortunate situation in the eastern states. For West
Leederville Primary School this means:

Additional cleaning throughout the day continues.

Students are reminded and encouraged to wash and sanitise their hands regularly, and not to
share food.

Although parents are welcome on site, we encourage you whenever possible, to continue to drop
off and pick up from outside the gates and to please make appointments to meet with teachers.

Whenever on site, all visitors are asked to physically distance and practise good
hygiene. Signage and sanitiser is provided throughout the school for this purpose.

Thank you for your continuing support in our endeavour to keep WLPS safe. The community’s
response and support throughout this pandemic has been heartwarming.

Warm regards,

Fiona Kelly

Principal




